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INTRAMURAL ACTIVITIES TO BEGIN 

All members of the Coastal Carolina 
Community are invited to 
participate in the intramurals 
program which will begin in 
October. The program includes many 
"challenging" activities such as 
tennis and badminton tournaments, 
flag football, indoor soccer, team 
handball, water polo, a triathlon, 
a 10 K run, and a fun run. To join 
in the fun and excitement, sign up 
in the P.E. Center. 

JOG-A-THON TO BE HELD ON CAMPUS 

The Fellowship of Christian 
Athletes in Horry County is holding 
a Jog-A-Thon Saturday, October 11 
from 10 a.m. to noon on campus. 
High schoolers, college students, 
and adults are welcome to run. 
There will be a five mile course 
set up around Quail Creek, or 
participants may run around the 
practice soccer field. 

The purpose of the event is to 
raise funds for the State Ministry 
in South Carolina and to send Horry 
County high school students to the 
national conference in Black 
Mountain, NC next summer. 

If you would like to participate or 
contribute, contact Ed Cerny, ext. 
2651. 

(The college chapter of the 
Fellowship of Christian Athletes 
meets every Tuesday, 8 p.m., in 
P.E. Center room 114.) 
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SWIMMING CLUB FOR FACULTY/STAFF 
TO BEGIN 

Several invididuals have indicated 
a desire to have a set times during 
which the pool is reserved for 
faculty and staff swimming. There 
are two time blocks available: 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 7:30 to 
8:30 a.m. and Mondays, Wednesdays, 
and Fridays from 1:30 to 2:30 p.m. 

Arrangements will be made to 
accommodate faculty and staff at 
the time most desired, provided 
that at least 12 people indicate 
they will attend. Those who are 
interested should contact Karen 
Connolly (ext. 2815) or Diane 
Watson (ext.2800). 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

• Paul Banta, soccer coach, is 
conducting an eight-session youth 
soccer coaching course for the 
Grand Strand Youth Soccer League. 
More than 35 coaches are enrolled 
in the program. Upon successful 
completion, each will receive the 
SC State Foundation Coaching 
License. 

The course is sponsored by the 
United States Soccer Association 
through the SC Youth State 
Association which has selected 
Banta as a state coach and soccer 
clinician. 

• Thomas E. Jones, director of the 
Wheelwright Performing Arts Center, 
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recently attended the annual 
Southern Arts Exchange held in 
Atlanta, Georgia. _This three-day 
event is where performing arts 
groups from throughout the country 
make connections with hundreds of 
representatives from communities 
and organizations in the Southeast 
in order to bring quality 
performing arts experiences to 
Southern audiences. The exchange 
enables presenters to preview and 
select the best artists for their 
audiences. 

This year's theme was "Southern 
Arts" reflecting a dual interest in 
the wealth of indigenous artisitc 
expression in the South's culture 
and history, balanced with the 
presentation of classical and 
contemporary arts. 

GROUP TO SPONSOR WALK OR RUN 
OCTOBER 11 

The Horry County Chapter for 
Exceptional Children is holding a 
Walk or Run Saturday, October 11, 
10 a.m. in Myrtle Beach. Prizes 
will be awarded in various 
categories. The donation is $3. 
For more information, contact 
chapter president Anne Graves, ext. 
2609. 

NOTE TO FACULTY 

We are in the process of updating 
the Coastal slide show. If, during 
the next two weeks, you are planning 
classroom or laboratory activities 
that would provide good photo 
opportunities, please contact Cathy 
McPherson, public relations - ext. 
2015. 

COASTAL SPORTS CALENDAR 

Soccer: 

Oct. 7 Francis Marion (H) 
7:30 p.m. 

Oct. 10 Virginia Tech (A) 
3:00 p.m. 

Oct. 12 Radford University (A) 
4:00 p.m. 

Volleyball: 

Oct. 7 UNC Ashville (A) 
6:00 p.m. 

Oct. 9 SC State_(H) 
6:00 p.m. 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

2 Subhash Saxena 
Bill Edmonds 

3 Margaret Bates 
Nadine Godwin 

4 Herb Weigand 
Margaret Ammons 
Elizabeth Smith 

5 Debbie Schmitt 
6 Geneva Rush 
7 Vincent Giordana 

11 Tom Jones 
14 Milene Megel 

Suzanne Beverly 
15 Sally Hare 
22 Marie Lovero 
23 Wayne Jenerette 
24 Shirley Medlin 

Hilda Simmons 
26 Susan Webb 
27 Francis Hall 
29 Veronica Davis 

Veronica Bell 
30 Claudia Haynes 

Pat Parker 
CLASSIFIEDS 

Faculty and staff may list articles 
for sale, free of charge, in "This 
Week." The deadline is 2 p.m. on 
Wednesdays. Please send your 
information to Cathy McPherson in 
the Public Relations Office or 
phone ext. 2015. 

FOR SALE: IBM-compatible XT clone. 
640K, 2 floppy drives, one 10-mbyte 
hard drive, RGB monitor with swivel 
stand, 1200-baud Hayes smartmodem, 
2 parallel and 1 serial port. DOS 
and Basica included. Willing to 
negotiate on price. Contact Susan 
Libes, ext. 2218. 

AIRS WEEKLY REPORT 

October 7, 1986, F.C.A. meeting- 7-l0p.m., WB, rm. 114. 
Contact Ed Cerny for more information. 
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